
JORDAN SCHOOL DISTRICT 
Anthony Godfrey, Ed.D., Superintendent of Schools 

West Jordan, Utah 
 

Intradistrict Communication 
 

 

DATE:  January 12, 2022 
 
TO:  Principals 
  Assistant Principals 
  Campus Monitors 
  
FROM:  Michael Anderson, Associate Superintendent  

Travis Hamblin, Director of Student Services 
Sharon Jensen, Consultant in Student Support Services 

 
SUBJECT:   Campus Monitor Training  
 

 
  
 
The last Campus Monitor training of the current school year will be held on Friday, March 25th. All Campus 
Monitors should plan to attend. This is a Grade Transmittal Day in our district so please plan to adjust their 
hours accordingly that week for the 2 hours to attend. An administrator from each secondary school is also 
invited to attend the training. 
 
 

What: Campus Monitor Training 
When: Friday, March 25th 2022 
Where: The ASB Presentation Room  (Entrance C by the flagpole) 
When: 7:30 AM until 9:30 AM  


